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Comments: Thank you for your consideration in the favor of the motorized users for the Chugach Forest Plan

Revision #40816.

 

I am a transplant to Alaska 8 years ago from Montana. I love this state and love to recreate in it whether it be

hiking, biking, skiing, rafting, snowmachining or ATVing. I oppose any loss of area or rights to the motorized

users. There is far too much land to restrict them. The amount of land in the Chugach that is already non-

motorized is vast. Keeping the plan the same if not expanding it is my vote. Option B under the plan seems like

the most logical. I have a toddler now and in a few years I would like to take her in the backcountry. I would like

to take her places I have never been instead of telling her how the 'good ol' days used to be'... (pointing at a

restricted area)

 

Thank you for your time.

 

Cory Crawford
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